Robert and Catherine Gail Joslyn
Mailing address:24 Dockside Lane #89
Key Largo, Fl. 33037
Home Phone 305 367 3490

March 27, 2003

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:
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The purpose of this letter is to state our high regard for Turk Construction, Kyle Turk and his entire

et e

staff.

These folks did a marvelous demolition and reconstruction on Fishermans Cove 25 A forus. They
came in under budget and on schedule. It is a beautiful job. We are so pleased.

What more can we say. You are welcome to call anytime, and we will be happy to show our condo off

to you.

1
4

We are very pleased with the wonderful personal service we received, and will recommend Turk

Construction to any who are interested.
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Sincerely,
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Catherine Gail and Robert O Joslyn
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